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ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW TEAM REPORT
ON THE
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MANSFIELD, CONNECTICUT

This report is an outgrowth of a request from the Mansfield Conservation Com-
mission to the Tolland County Soil and Water Conservation District (S&WCD). The
S8NCD referred this request to the Eastern Connecticut Resource Conservation and
Development (RC&D) Executive Council for their consideration and approval as a
project measure. The request has been approved and the measure reviewed by the
Environmental Review Team.

The soils of the site were mapped by a soil scientist of the USDA Soil Conserva-
tion Service. Reproductions of the soil survey and a table of limitations for urban
development were forwarded to all members of the Team prior to their review of the
site.

The Team that reviewed the proposed development consisted of the following
personnel: Albion Weeks, District Conservationist, Soil Conservation Service (SCS);
Dean Rector, Soil Scientist, SCS; Timothy Dodge, Biologist, SCS; Dan Meade,
Geologist/Hydrologist, Natural Resource Center, State of Connecticut Department of
Environmental Protection (DEP); Huber Hurlock, Forester, DEP; Charles Phillips,
Fisheries Biologist, DEP; Peter Houle, Recreation, DEP; Daniel Civco, Landscape
Architect, Connecticut Cooperative Extension Service; Lester Barber, Planner,
Windham Regional Planning Agency; Barbara A. Hermann, Team Coordinator, Fastern
Connecticut RC&D Project.

The Team met and reviewed the site on May 8, 1975. Reports from each Team
member were sent to the Team Coordinator for review and summarization.

This report is not meant to compete with private consultants by supplying site
designs or detailed solutions to development problems. This report identifies the
existing resource base and evaluates its significance to the proposed uses and
offers suggestions for its development.

The Eastern Connecticut RC&D Council hopes you will find this report of value
and assistance in making your decisions on this particular site.

If you require any additional information, please contact: Miss Barbara A.
Hermann (889-2324), Environmental Review Team Coordinator, Eastern Connecticut
RC&D Project, 139 Boswell Avenue, Norwich, Connecticut 06360.





































































